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Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you about an upcoming learning adventure for our KG1 students! We have 
arranged a field trip to Dubai Creek Park for an engaging Bird Show in week 4 of October. This visit 
will allow our young learners to witness some of the world’s most fascinating birds up close. 

The Bird Show promises to be captivating, featuring a range of species including sun conures, Amazon 
parrots, cockatoos, blue and gold macaws, green-winged macaws, hornbills, toucans, falcons, and 
eclectus parrots. These colorful and intelligent birds will perform charming tricks and showcase their 
unique talents, proving that ‘bird brains’ are full of surprises! Some birds have even been trained to fly 
and interact with the audience, offering a thrilling experience for the students. 

To participate in this educational and fun outing, please ensure payment of AED 40 /- is made on or 
before 21st October. Please note that the payment is non-refundable 

Please send the following with your child on the day of the trip: 

• Water bottle and dry snacks. 

• Students must wear a white T-shirt, P.E. pants, comfortable footwear, and carry their bus card. 

Further details, including the exact date of the trip for your child’s class, will be shared by the class 
teacher. 

We look forward to a fun and educational experience for our young explorers! 

Warm regards,  

  

Asha Alexander ألكسندر آشا                                       

Principal        المدرسة مديرة   

Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ تغير - التنفيذي  الرئيس    


